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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, December 04, 2009 6:03 PM
To: 'Suzanne McClurkin-Nelson'
Cc: Regina Bussard; denis.l.brown@shell.com; Scott Pearson
Subject: RE: 4226 First St., Pleasanton (aka 4212) (Case No. RO0000360)

Suzanne, 
 
The proposal to extend the schedule for submittal of a System Installation and Startup Report beyond December 14, 
2009 and to provide a detailed schedule for proposed system installation no later than December 14, 2009 is 
acceptable.     ACEH may provide additional comments pending review of the detailed schedule. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Suzanne McClurkin-Nelson [mailto:SMcClurkin-Nelson@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2009 2:12 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Suzanne McClurkin-Nelson; Regina Bussard; denis.l.brown@shell.com; Scott Pearson 
Subject: 4226 First St., Pleasanton (aka 4212) (Case No. RO0000360) 
Importance: High 
 
Jerry;  As we discussed Monday, I have attached a letter proposing a change in the deliverable requested in your letter 
dated August 7, 2009 as noted below: 

 Provide detailed schedule of pre-field and field work for proposed system installation no later than December 14, 
2009. 

 Provide monthly status reports each month thereafter, beginning 1/15/10, until the system is installed, at which 
time a proposed date for submittal of a System Installation and Startup Report will be finalized. 

Please let me know if this is an acceptable schedule - thanks! 
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